
NEWS U.S. SENATOR FOR KANSAS 

FROM: SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 7, 1993 

CONTACT: CLARKSON HINE 
(202) 224-5358 

1993 WINTER WHEAT CROP DISASTER ELIGIBILITY EXTENDED 

WASHINGTON - Kansas Senator Bob Dole announced today that those 
farmers who were prevented from planting wheat last fall are now 
eligible for disaster payments under the 1993 disaster bill. 

Dole contacted the United States Department of Agriculture 
(USDA) after hearing numerous concerns from many Kansas farmers 
about disaster payment eligibility requirements. USDA had 
originally declared that those farmers who were prevented from 
planting wheat last fall would not be eligible for 1993 disaster 
payments. 

"I'm pleased that USDA has decided to change this regulation 
and enable more farmers to be eligible for disaster payments. 
When devastating weather strikes, it's important to respond 
sensibly to those who have been affected," said Dole. 

The funding for 1993 disaster payments is included in the 
Emergency Supplemental Appropriations bill (the so-called 
disaster bill) that Congress passed this August to assist those 
affected earlier this year by severe flooding and other extreme 
weather conditions throughout the Midwest. 
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